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Hi Amber,
 
Lee Dimascio of Jungbunzlauer (JBL) has asked for a letter of support from Council regarding their
Provincial OMAFRA grant application.
 
Suggested wording for the support is as follows:
 
“I was pleased to learn that Jungbunzlauer (JBL) is considering the expansion of their business in Port
Colborne, with the addition of a new lactic acid facility. Valued at $50M this enterprise will also
provide 30 new jobs, enhancing Ontario’s dynamic and strong economy.
 
JBL is a significant economic generator in Port Colborne for sustaining and growing the local
economy and this investment is important to Ontario.
 
This is an exciting opportunity and I want to extend my appreciation to JBL, for its current operations
in our province and its expansion considerations”.
 
 
This initiative is an excellent opportunity for the City of Port Colborne, supports business and
expansion in the City and is inline the 2018-2028 Economic Development Strategy.
 
Thank you for your assistance and support in this.
 
Best Regards
Bram Cotton
 
Bram Cotton
Economic Development Officer
Office of the CAO
City of Port Colborne
905-835-2901 x.504
905-359-2248 cell
 
www.portcolborne.ca  
 
Serving You to Create an Even Better Community
 
For up-to-date information about how the City is responding to COVID-19, including facility closures
and service disruptions, visit http://portcolborne.ca/page/covid-19
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